STATE OF ARIZONA

KaTie Hosss OFrriceE or THE GOVERNOR Executive OFFICE
GOVERNOR

June 19, 2023

Representative Toma
Speaker of the House

1700 W. Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ 85007

Re: HB2210

Speaker Toma,
I have vetoed HB2210.

HB2210 is an overcorrection for an issue that is occurring in a limited number of school boards
across the state.

Sincerely,

Katie Hobbs
Governor
State of Arizona

Ce:

President Petersen
Representative Wilmeth
Secretary of the Senate
Chief Clerk of the House
Secretary Fontes
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